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Nahan is a beautiful town which is located in the Shivalik hills on an isolated ridge. Nahan Tour
offers you the opportunity to enjoy a pleasant climate and that too round the year. You can say that
the beauty of the Nahan town is such that it is known as the arresting town. Tourists automatically
get attracted by the beauty of this town and just donâ€™t want to leave this beautiful place.  This
beautiful town offers the tourists to enjoy the pleasing and the attractive views of lush green fields.

This beautiful town was established in 1621 by Raja Karan Prakash. This place is also having
importance as numbers of saints are also related with this place, land of Nahan. It is believed that
this town was named after a saint whose name was Nahan and he use to live at this place, once in
his life time. You will amaze to see the attractive and dust free streets of the town. This beautiful city
is located at a height of 932 m and it is famous for having numbers of temples, artificial lake and the
gardens.

There are numbers of attractive destinations in Nahan. Some of the major attractions of this place
are: 

Dhaula Kuan: This tourist destination is located at a distance of 20 kms from Nahan. This place is
famous for a beautiful orchard which is full of mangoes and citrus plants. There is a factory of fruit
canning for various kinds of juices, jams, canned fruits and pickles. This place is also famous as a
research center for tropical fruits.

Suketi Fossil Park: It is an attractive and wonderful destination which is associated with the housing
fiberglass models of rare pre historic animals. It is said that this is the first park of its own kind where
fossils were discovered.

Katasan Devi Temple: This tourist spot is located just ahead of the tourist spot Dhaula Kuan. Here
at this spot there is a temple which was built by Raja Jagat Singh and it is built at the spot where
Raja in a battle defeated Rulam Quadir Rohilla. Even now the victory of the Raja is celebrated at
this temple.

Trilokpur Temple: It is a beautiful city which is located little bit far from the town Nahan. This temple
was built in 1573 by Raja Dip Prakash and it is said to be an important temple for Hindus.
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Rahul Ranjan - About Author:
Author is highlighting the importance of Nahan Tour on behalf of www.himachal-tour.com, which is
known portal for a Himachal Tour. It has greatest selection of himachal tour packages like shimla
tour, a Manali Tour and Dalhousie tour.
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